
   CITY OF WAUKESHA 
                       Administration 

         201 Delafield Street, Waukesha, WI 53188                                                                                                                 
  Tel: 262.524.3701 fax: 262.524.3899 

   www.ci.waukesha.wi.us 

Committee: 
Finance 

Committee Meeting Date: 
Click here to enter a date. 

Agenda Item Number: 
17-1490 

Common Council Meeting Date: 
10/3/2017 

Submitted By: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator 

City Administrator Approval: 
Kevin Lahner, City Administrator   Click here to enter text. 

Finance Department Review: 
Rich Abbott, Finance Director   Click here to enter text. 

City Attorney’s Office Review: 
Brian Running, City Attorney   Click here to enter text. 

Subject:   
Resolutions setting salaries of Mayor, Municipal Judge, and City Attorney for terms beginning 2018. 

 
Details:  
Wisconsin Statutes §62.09(6) requires that salaries for elective city offices be established “before the earliest time for 
filing nomination papers for the office.”  The terms of the offices of Mayor, Municipal Judge and City Attorney are 
expiring in 2018, and the earliest time for filing nomination papers for those offices is December 1.  Therefore, it’s time 
to establish the salaries for those positions for the next term. 
 
The draft resolutions accompanying this cover sheet provide for a 2% increase for each position, and a 2% increase for 
each successive year.  This is less than the 2.5% increase generally being received by most City employees for 2018. 
 
The Mayor, Municipal Judge, and City Attorney have received no pay increases over the last four years. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
If no action is taken, then salaries remain at the previous levels. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
Financial impact is as shown in the resolutions.  The salary figures for 2018 have already been included in the 2018 
budget, and have been approved by the Finance Committee.  

      
Staff Recommendation: 

 Approval of resolutions. 

 


